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UPBC Resolution Concerning the reporting of financial data 
concerning CCSU’s Athletic Program  
 
The UPBC believes that data related to our athletic program should 
be readily available to the campus and local community. Therefore 
the UPBC recommends the administration circulate an annual report 
for the athletic program. Since there is already an existing state 
auditor’s report, the UPBC suggests the university circulate this report 
to the senate, UPBC and SGA, as well as publish it on the CCSU 
website. 


